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When Moses’ mother “could hide him no longer, she got a papyrus basket for him and coated 
it with tar and pitch. Then she placed the child in it and put it among the reeds along the bank 
of the Nile” (Exodus 2:3).  
 
Uncertainty had to linger heavily on the heart of this dear woman. It would be an easy guess 
to assume no one had told her in parenting classes what to do when someone threatened to 
kill her baby if he was a boy. But she faithfully did what she knew to do. And God was faithful 
to fulfill His plan. 
 
Quizzing during the Pandemic 
We don’t have an instruction manual on how to effectively share Children’s Bible Quizzing 
during a pandemic, but God is being faithful to help us during this time of uncertainty! We are 
applauding district leaders, quiz coaches, parents, and teachers who are being faithful to do 
what they know to do. As we study the book of Exodus and follow the life of Moses, we fall 
more in love with a God who uses the ordinary to do the extraordinary, much like what He is 
doing in our midst right now! 
 
World Quiz 2021 
It’s not too late if your students are interested in joining quizzing, and we have got options for 
you! Our districts are quizzing in person, hosting quizzing through Zoom meetings, mailing 
paper quizzes, utilizing Google docs and using various other creative ways. Our regional 
leaders are already in preparation for World Quiz 2021. It will also look different than 
previous World Quizzes, but we are excited about the possibilities! Ordinary to extraordinary 
is not hard for our God! 
 
For information concerning World Quiz or if you need details on how to connect with a local 
quizzing program, please contact Dorothy Whipp at Dorothy@efnaz.org. 


